
From: Elizabeth Crowe  
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2018 5:24 PM 
To: Steve Berlin 
Subject: Trip 
 
Dear Steve 
 
Attached is the information for the trip I made to Baltimore MD.  The National Fallen 
Firefighters paid for hotel, food, and are reimbursing me for the airfare I paid up front.  
The conference was November 14-16, and I am sorry for getting this to you late.   
 
I hope you have a great Holiday. 
 
Take Care 
 
Liz 
 
Elizabeth J. Crowe, LCSW  
Coordinator of Human Relations 
Chicago Fire Department 
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